
 

JVCKenwood Corporation    1-16-2, Hakusan, Midori-ku, Yokohama-shi, Kanagawa, 226-8525 Japan 

June 10th, 2016 

 

Letter of Attestation 

 

Model: TH-D74A Scanning receiver (FCC ID: K44440900) 

 

This letter attests to the fact that Kenwood scanning receiver model TH-D74A meets the 

requirements of the FCC Rules, 15.121(a). Compliance is achieved through the 

following method(s): 

 

(1). The Microprocessor employed has internal flash memory, however the 

programming information cannot be read out from the Microprocessor, therefore it has 

same means of protection as a masked Microprocessor . 

(2). The Microprocessor is not to accept programming, selection, scanning or direct 

entry of Cellular band frequencies. 

(3). Filtering precludes reception of mixer images or harmonics of Cellular band 

frequencies. 

(4). It is subminiature SMD assembly and inaccessible multiplayer PCB construction, 

any attempts to modify the equipment to receive transmissions from the Cellular 

Radiotelephone Service likely will render the receiver inoperable. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   ___________________________________ 

     Tamaki Shimamura 

                                   Communications Systems Division 

     JVCKenwood Corporation  


